
 

STAFF REPORT 

 

MEETING DATE: January 24, 2023 

 

 

TITLE:  
Receive presentation from George Arimes, Intelligent Consulting, regarding the process 
improvement project for development standards and processes; and provide direction to staff. 
 
AGENDA ITEM SUBMITTED BY:  
Sylvia Carrillo, City Manager 
 
BACKGROUND/HISTORY: 

At the onset of the City Manager’s employment with the City of Bastrop, Council’s priority was to 
establish a clearer path for the development process with what Council believed were required 
amendments to the Code. After careful consideration, the development issues facing the 
community are multifaceted and begin with not only code, but also process.  

George Arimes, Intelligent Consulting, has been engaged by the City Manager to help address 
issues related to the development process.  

He will provide a brief outline of his approach and next steps regarding the project.  


